
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, May 30, 2024 8:51 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/30/2024 
DOCUMENT NO . 04383-2024 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: 20240026 - forward to Clerk's office 

Attachments: Untitled; Duke Rate Increase 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 8:49 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20240026 - forward to Clerk's office 

Great Morning, 

John, please forward to Clerk's office. 

CG riff in 
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Charlie Smith

From: Vicki Probst <vicprobst.vp@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 6:31 PM
To: Consumer Contact

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am shocked at the increase proposed by Duke energy. With bills increasing every month, groceries more 
expensive, there is no need for Duke to increase their profits, at our expense! Their mismanagement has led to 
too many increases, This needs to stop. Please do not allow Duke energy to have this increase so that the people 
in Florida can manage without trying to find that extra money just so they can have more profit!  
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Charlie Smith

From: Michael Pugh <proadvisors@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 8:25 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Duke Rate Increase

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 
 
I’m opposed to the rate increase Duke Energy is requesting. My electrical bill his higher this year from last already. 
4445/13th LN NE 
St Petersburg FL 33703 
 
Sent from my iPad 




